
 
MRS. DIEWALD’S Newsletter 

 

We had a very busy week with a visit from the Bishop, Halloween and 
All Saints Day!  Thanks to everyone who brought it special treats.  

We had a great time!  We also wrapped up our Math chapter, read a 
new story about animals and learned all about owls.  We even got to 

dissect an owl pellet! 

 

What will I learn next week…… 
Religion:  We will begin Chapter 10, We Follow God’s Laws.  We will 
continue to review the Ten Commandments and discuss how these rules are 
very important in our lives. Please continue to work on the Act of Contrition 
prayer at home.  The students will need to know this before First 
Reconciliation. We will be working on it at school as well. 
 
Math:   We will begin Chapter 4, Subtract Two-Digit Numbers.   Remember 
to keep working on your addition and subtraction facts.  Practice will make 
these problems easier! 

Reading: We will read two stories, “The Ugly Vegetables” and “They Really 
Are Giant.”  While reading these stories we will work on story structure and 
discussing the conclusions.  Our spelling words will have double consonants or 
ck endings.  Our spelling test will be on Friday. 

English: We will continue to talk about nouns.  This week we will discuss 
proper nouns.  We will also focus on informative writing and organization.   



 
 

Social Studies/Science:  We will continue our discussion on owls.  We 
will fill in booklets as we continue to learn about these amazing animals. 
 
 

REMINDERS: 
 

Patriotic Rosary – Friday, November 8th @ 1:15 

 

No School – Monday, November 11th Veterans’ Day 

 

Have a great weekend! 
 

 

 

 

 


